GEORGETOWN

COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

Memorial Town Hall ( One Library Street ( Georgetown,  MA  01833
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GCPC Project Suggestion Form

The Community Preservation Act provides funding for three core community concerns:

· Acquisition and preservation of open space

· Creation and support of community housing

· Acquisition and preservation of historic buildings and landscapes

The three core concerns provide guidelines for the use of CPA funds. Projects must meet specific legal requirements to be eligible for funding by the CPA.

Your suggestions for CPA projects are welcome. Input from the citizens for Georgetown will not only help to create new projects but also help to determine which projects are needed and wanted.

Name:  Carl Shreder (on behalf of the Georgetown Conservation Commission)
Address: 1 Library St.
Phone: 352-5712
Suggestion: 

A Pond Preservation Program for Rock and Pentucket Ponds to prevent the spread of invasive species. 

This Prevention Program will seek to prevent invasive species introduction to the Town’s ponds, rather than just treating the problem after there is an infestation. 

Are you willing to be the Contact person for the project: 
    x Yes     FORMCHECKBOX 
 No
Have you already contacted a town board about the project:      x Yes     FORMCHECKBOX 
 No
If so which board   Conservation Commission
For more information on the eligible uses of CPA funds please visit the Georgetown CPC website at www.georgetowncpc.com.

For more information about the CPA visit  www.communitypreservation.org, or  www.state.ma.us/envir/cpa .
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​
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The Town of Georgetown’s Community Preservation Committee Thanks You for Your Support in the Year 2009.

www.georgetowncpc.com
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